REFUND POLICY

The College follows the refund policies and procedures set forth by the Office of the Bursar.

For full information and the Office of the Bursar's refund policies and procedures, see Tuition, Fee, and Refund Policy for the University (https://www.nyu.edu/about/policies-guidelines-compliance/policies-and-guidelines/refund-policy-for-the-university.html), and Refunds (https://www.nyu.edu/students/student-information-and-resources/bills-payments-and-refunds/refunds-and-withdrawals.html).